Breese, Robert

From: Alan [

Sent: 29 September 2014 12:30

To: Blake, Steve; Sambells, Rachel; Davenport, Peter; M&CP - Licensing
Cc: Fredericks, Marianne

Subject: Fwd: Sammie's bar Crosswall

Dear Sirs

On behalf of the 90 leaseholders at 1 Pepys Street I fully support the objection put
forward by Marianne Fredericks CC, Member for the Ward of Tower and by Chris
Murphy.

Although 1 Pepys Street is not adjacent to Sammie's bar in Crosswall we our greatly
affected by the outflow when inebriated users of all the local bars and clubs make
their way home in the early hours and cause a great deal of noise due to shouting,
slamming car doors, revving engines and sometimes fighting in the street outside our
bedroom windows.

Over the last year or so it has been noticed by the many permanent residents at 1
Pepys Street that the noise levels due to the night time economy has greatly
increased. As such many leaseholders, including myself have either had to install
triple glazing or are considering doing so.

As has been stated in the objections made my others, the number of bars and clubs
in this area which has a considerable number of residents and hotel guests is now far
too high and the City needs to do something to control this problem.

Thank you

Alan Martin
Director

This email may contain confidential information. It is intended for the use of the addressee only.
If you receive this email in error, please advise the sender immediately and delete this email from
your system. Thank you for your co-operation.
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